
BLUE RIDGE VIEW BAPTIST CHURCH 

745 Wolf Creek Road, Pickens, SC 29671 

Church Phone Number:  (864) 855-9260 

Sharon Hawkins (864) 380-2358; sharon@wildernessgrace.org 

Marie Pritchett (864) 979-5281; marie@wildernessgrace.org 

Tickets Available $10 

Visit www.wildernessgrace.org for more information 

GRACE IN THE WILDERNESS 

ANNUAL 

Women’s Conference 

 

APRIL 10, 6:30 PM-9:30 PM 





 
Grace In The Wilderness  

Women’s Conference 
April 10, 2015 

 
 

TICKET ORDER FORM 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
No. of Tickets Purchasing:    #_____ X $10 Each = $_______ 
 

-----------------------2 Free Tickets When Ordering 10 or More----------------------- 
 

If Church Group, Name of Church:________________________ 
___ I would like to receive the Grace In The Wilderness Women’s Bi-Monthly Email 

Newsletter.  Email Address Required Above. 

___I would like to receive the Gracie’s Way Teen Girl Quarterly Email Newsletter.  
Email Address Required Above. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 Sharon Hawkins at (864) 380-2358, sharon@wildernessgrace.org or 
Marie Pritchett at (864) 979-5281, marie@wildernessgrace.org 

Please send TICKET ORDER FORM to: Grace In The Wilderness 
139 Commons Way, Greenville, SC 29611 or Fax to (864) 295-9139 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
(Tickets will be mailed to the address provided above.  Ticket orders 
received after April 7 will be held at the Registration Table at the 

Conference for pickup April 10, 2015.) 

Name:  ________________________________________ 

Address:_______________________________________ 

_______________________________________________ 

Email Address:__________________________________ 
 

MISSION FOR THE GITW WOMEN’S CONFERENCE—BLUE RIDGE VIEW FOOD PANTRY 

The Blue Ridge View Baptist Church food pantry was started in 2010 as an effort to help those in 

need in our church and surrounding area. The food pantry is open to anyone in our area who has 

a need. Over the past few years, it has helped many families and we are hoping to reach even 

more this coming year. We accept donations of any type of non-perishable goods and even are 

expanding to accept perishable items such as meat and dairy items. We like to provide ready to 

eat items such as pop-tarts, cereal, canned pastas, canned meats and items that are easy 

to prepare so that if children are the recipients, they are able to eat without much adult 

supervision. Other suggested food items are oatmeal, grits, tuna, salmon, chicken, Treet, 

Spam, peanut butter, canned ravioli, spaghetti, soups. Thanks in advance for bringing 

items to the conference and helping us feed the hungry!! Together we can make a 

difference!! 


